May 7, 1961

Dear Prof. Ferrater Mora:

Victory at last! I hope you will have time to do the bibliography and notes and forward (the notes needn't be very extensive) for Mr. Gosling. As you may have heard I have had a nervous breakdown and am no longer in Princeton. At any rate, I have plenty of time to go over your notes, bibliography and forward as soon as you have them ready. You will either answer Gosling's questions (see his second paragraph) directly or inform me and I will answer for you —which ever seems easier for you. I will be looking forward to hearing from you in the near future. Our address for all this month will be: Philip W. Silver / Pipersville, Bucks Country, Penna.

Again, mutual congratulations.

[signatura]